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4th Grade Answers... 
WOULD YOU RATHER!? 
Would you rather learn... 

Ninja 
Skills 

Any 
Language 

 

“I would be able to speak any language so I 

can go to Korea and learn martial arts.” 

 - Nicolas L. 

 

“I would rather speak any language because 

I could talk to anybody I want. I could go to 

any country and speak with them. If 

somebody needs help and they can't speak 

the language I can help them find what they 

want.” - Yanis B 

 

“​I would have amazing ninja skills 

because I heard of these people that 

defeated many hackers that are trying to 

delete youtube .” -Kingsley L 

 

“I would speak any language because all 

my moms friends speak different 

languages so I would like to talk to 

them.”   -Luanna R. 

 
 

Hour of Code Week 
K-4 

 

 
 
Students in Mr. Semple’s 2nd and 3rd 

Grades began their journey into the world 

of Computer Science by programing a 

computer code. ​Code.org​ challenges 

students to learn the building blocks to 

creating video games, widgets, apps and 

computer engineering projects so that they 

may find a well paying job in tech one day. 

This is a Global Event that is translated 

into over 40 languages for over 61 million 

students!! Students learn block based 

coding with a JavaScript translation in the 

background. Using logical thinking and a 

growth mindset we encourage students to 

explore the fundamentals of computer 

programming on any device.  

 
 

 

   ​Be the “i” in Kind! 
               Ms. McCarthy 
 
This year in grade 7, students and teachers 

are working towards making our team a 

great place to be.  Seventh grade students 

have been dedicated to earning Beebe 

bucks for helping each other in the hallway, 

being responsible students, and even asking 

questions in class because questions benefit 

all students’ learning.  While students are 

earning Beebe bucks as individuals, 

seventh grade homerooms are also 

participating in community building 

activities each month to establish strong 

classroom communities.  These activities 

have included tug-o-war, a collaborative 

lava run, an activity about perspective 

called “ZOOM,” a giant game of Simon 

Says, and even the Beebe School can drive. 

Students have loved being able to work 

together and count on each other for 

support.  This feeling has been reflected in 

students’ actions, classroom communities, 

and even the seventh grade bulletin board 

which includes a picture of each student. 

Seventh grade is really putting the “I” in 

kind this year! 

 

https://hourofcode.com/


 

I’d Like to Teach to World 
to Sing 

All five First Grade Classes helped bring 

in some wintertime cheer as they sang 

their hearts out during Ms. Hoffman’s 

“I’d Like to Teach the World to Sing” 

concert. Parents, grandparents and 

friends all agreed that with a cheerful 

melody and some great choreographing 

1st Grade lit up the stage. Mrs. 

Pellegrino made snowflakes, stars, 

peppermint candy canes and snowmen 

to wear as students rang in the winter 

season with their bells.  

 

Health Class 
By:  Ms. DiSalvatore 

The 4th and 5th graders have been 

working very hard on "Say No to 

Violence" posters which will be finished 

this week.  They will be showcased all 

around the building.  Make sure to keep 

an eye out for them! 

First Grade 
Social/Emotional 

Exploratory 
               By:  Mr. Hindle 
The first graders have been hard at 

work learning about feelings and 

emotions in their social and 

emotional exploratory.  Also, just as 

important, they have been learning 

how to regulate those feelings. 

They are understanding that 

feelings and emotions can fluctuate 

during the day and that this is okay. 

Emotions can cause confusion and 

stress and it is paramount that 

students begin to recognize this at 

an early age.  Through the ​Zones 

of Regulation​ curriculum, the first 

graders are learning about the four 

zones in which emotions and 

feelings exist; blue, green, yellow, 

and red.  First graders have been 

learning to use strategies or tools 

to stay in a zone or move from one 

to another.  They also have been 

learning calming techniques, 

cognitive strategies, and sensory 

supports and using this toolbox to 

move from zone to zone.  I am 

super proud of their performance 

and their willingness to learn about 

such an important topic that will be 

beneficial throughout their 

educational career.  

 

Beebe Afterschool 
Student Outreach 

On November 7, 2019, the Beebe 

Afterschool Student Outreach Program 

held their 2​nd​ Bread of Life fundraiser 

from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM.  They 

received generous donations of hot 

chocolate, apple cider donuts, cranberry 

juice, bagels, peppermint & chocolate 

dipped spoons,  ghost lollipops and sold 

out of everything!   As a result of their 

enthusiasm and hard work, they 

presented a check in the amount of 

$167.50 made payable to the Bread of 

Life. Nice Job Students! 

Photo from left to right: Charlotte, Ava, 

May, Maha, Kevin, Gerardy, Gabriel, 

Nylah, Aliana, Jack, Jacob. Not 

pictured: Amelia, Isabella, & Mauro 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


